Agenda Item VI.2

From: Scott Kluever

To: Bristol Town Administrator

Subject: Library trustee for approval

Date: Wednesday, August 21, 2024 8:31:32 AM

Good morning Valerie,

The LML trustees are happy to bring to your attention the name of a new (pending)
library trustee. Vicki Coyle of Garfield St here in Bristol has agreed to fill a vacancy on
the board. She will start immediately and in the spring of 2025 will run on the town
ballot for a full term with the board.

If you would, please add her name to the next select board meeting so that she may be
appointed to one of two vacant positions we have on the board of trustees.

Thank you so much,
Scott Kluever
LML trustee, chair

Never put an age limit on your dreams.
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